Annex 02 – A1156, Norwich Road Equality Analysis
[bookmark: _Int_JhfSOfzH]The council is committed to meeting its duties under the Equality Act 2010 which requires us to take a proactive approach to equality and inclusion. Undertaking Equality Impact Assessments (EqIAs) on new and/or revised policies or services is the council’s way of identifying any positive or negative impact that the change may have on different people, according to their protected characteristics. This enables the council to demonstrate that it has paid 'due regard' in its decisions. In order to thoroughly consider the needs of people with a protected characteristic, the council will undertake an EqIA at the earliest convenience upon confirmation of funding for the package. The EqIA will be supervised by a trained officer and subject to screening by the EqIA Panel. Panel recommendations will be considered, and amendments will be recorded in a published report.
[bookmark: _Int_XLbdcCtD]The council’s proposed package will have a positive impact on all people identified as having protected characteristics by improving road safety for all road users and reducing the risk of collisions across all modes. Specific interventions, such as flush crossings, will support accessibility for particular groups such as people with a mobility impairments. 
The council will consult on the package of measures ahead of delivery to ensure that members of the public and other stakeholders are given the opportunity to comment on the proposals and consideration will be given to engaging with specific groups to ensure the feedback is representative of the local population.
Further information on the council’s approach to equality and inclusion can be found here:
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/council-and-democracy/our-aims-and-transformation-programmes/the-councils-equality-and-inclusion-commitment-to-you 
